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Hello,  
 
Attached is Matt Berg's final report of his findings on the two surveys he conducted this 
summer. On his most recent survey, last Saturday, he found a few young EWM plants 
that may have sprouted from the patch that was discovered and removed manually 
earlier on the east side of the east basin near Nickel's dock. Matt removed all the plants 
he found. We will never be totally free of EWM, but it seems that we are keeping up with 
plants as they emerge. 
 
I am working with Dave Blumer to apply for a grant to further control EWM in 2023.We 
have submitted a pre application in the amount of $14K. This grant, if awarded, will pay 
for diver assisted removal of new infestations. Tonight, I submitted documents showing 
our eligibility as a tax-exempt organization and a statement of all our activities to 
preserve and protect Horseshoe Lake as a resource for our future use. It is interesting 
that we have been working on those activities since 2011.  
 
Enjoy the fall colors.  
 
Ed Wink 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Horseshoe Lake Property Association, Inc. 
 


























